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A quick report from the Turkana desert 
Well everybody loves to hear praise reports, and so I want to share some great news. Back 

in October 2015 I got an email from a guy in Anchorage Alaska. He (Larry Falldorf) was 

interested in the work we do In the Turkana region and through our four a half  hour phone 

conversation I found out that he is an experienced percussion driller, and was heading to Kenya 

to try and set up a ministry. The more we talked the more he became interested in NCM and 

how he could be a part of  what we are doing in Kenya. We decided to meet in Kenya and travel 

to the Turkana desert to check out our drilling rig. Even though it was the first time in years that 

it has rained for so many months, we were able to get to the rig only twice but in that time we 

were able to come up with a plan to start raising funds to rebuild the drilling rig.  

After spending our time together in Kenya with Dave Nelson and Larry Falldorf  and 

myself  and with much prayer, Larry and his wife Joyce decided to join Nehemiah Construction 

ministries as part of  our team. This for me it was a great answer to prayer, both Larry's and 

mine, we made a plan to meet back in Kenya in early January and that's where we are now. 

(Larry and Joyce are totally self  funded and do not want any compensation from 

Nehemiah Construction) We have dismantled the drilling rig and inspected all our parts and 

pieces and are trying to come up with a budget right now, Right now we would really appreciate 

your prayer for wisdom and that we would make the right decisions on the repairs that need to be 

done. The rig has been patched together over the past 40 years but we believe now is the time to 

fix it properly and possibly get another 20 years of  service out of  it. I was originally hoping to 

raise $65,000 Canadian and I still believe that is about the number we will need because of  the 

US dollar and the British pound being where they are in today's market. So far I have raised 

approximately $30,000 towards that goal but we are in need of  some extra help. I would ask that 

you would prayerfully consider partnering with to help us achieve this goal and provide clean 
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drinking to the Turkana people for the years to come and please remember there is no amount 

too small. 

We are very confident that the repairs to the drilling rig and Larry's experience as a 

seasoned percussion driller will increase production immensely. In the past three years we have 

had many hurtles to overcome and I believe 2016 is the year to see breakthrough. As you're 

reading through this I would also ask that you may consider sending it to at least one person you 

know that they might have an opportunity to make a difference in the world! 

Blessings Dave, Dave and Larry 
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